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SPRING 2009

COMPUTER SCIENCE PROGRAM

ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING
APRIL 24, 2009

9:00 AM – K211

Present:
Philip Coale, Tom Kooi, Brian Barnes, Mark Savage, Dirk Goehring,     

                        Bruce Prezzavento, Scott VanSelow, Dennette Foy, Martin Dubetz, 
                        Deborah Johnson
I.
Dennette Foy welcomed everyone and introduced faculty.  
II. Discussed purpose of Committee and emphasized inviting someone to be on Committee.
III. Referred to Rapid Recovery brochure and the stimulus funds the college has available for   

             student aid.
Circulated May Gulfshore Business magazine – top 10 positions many are in IT.

Ed Smith sent article – job security – COBAL. Article was discussed.

Faculty remarked on the following:

· CAD-Autodesk – site

· Partner with IT

· Funding of tests for students was discussed
Focus on certificate for next academic year.

Prezzavento asked how certificates fit into degrees.

· Foy explained state framework for degrees.

· certs are unfunded mandate grants and incentives

ACES (American College Evaluation Services) explained

Prezzavento – SWFL Reg. Partner Event at Hodges – Prof. Robert Graves – Emerging Technologies Free – 5:30 Monday, 4/27 – SWFL RTP Org.

ISM classes in baccalaureate program.
· Dubetz explained ISM 3004 – reg. system design and analysis 3114 – elec.
· Foy – build ISM track and others – will need support from Advisory Committee.

IV. Partnerships:  CISCO, SWFL RTP, CISCO Reg. Academy
· Summer Academy – Foy explained last year added STEM – Hands on for discipline – explained week-- six scholarships – 3 full/3 half were distributed to students of the camps.

The new idea of an Innovation Center was explained by Foy. The center will have  entrepreneurship, prototyping and digital design concepts. Experience and hands-on learning--may get credits, crossover disciplines, interdisciplinary

· Updating 4 labs, K Bldg. – CISCO
· Goe hring updated systems room
V. Professional and Technical Studies website updating
· pathways searching capabilities
· re-evaluating showing tracts – more interactive
· links to Bureau of Labor Statistics
The meeting was adjourned at 10:00 a.m.

